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Matt Morris and Jon Barooshian Write “So Your Client Just Received
a Letter from the IRS: When to Start Worrying” for the
Massachusetts Society of CPAs

BY BOWDITCH & DEWEY « JUNE 6, 2017

The Massachusetts Society of CPAs published an article by Matt Morris and Jon Barooshian. In this article, they discuss
different types of IRS notices, which vary from inconsistencies in a return or requests for a past-due form, to seizing
property or issuing a summons. They explain that the client should always consult with a qualified tax attorney to
figure out the best course of action for their situation.

Continue reading “So Your Client Just Received a Letter from the IRS: When to Start Worrying” on the Massachusetts
Society of CPAs website.
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